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Copy of letter No.. 11616-4GS-60/36079, dated the 3rd October, 1960 from the Chief Secretary to Govern-
ment, Punjab to all Heads of Departments etc. etc.

Subject -.-—Rela@dn of age limit for the purpose of recruitment of Services in the Punijab State,

——

: I am directed to.invite a réference to Punjab Government letter No. 8295-GII1-59/12984, dated
the 29th August, 1959, on the subject noted above'and to inform you that Government have decided to
further extend the concession, viz. raising of the maximum age limit for entry into Government
serVice in this State by two years over the normal agz limits prescribed in the Service Rules, till the
21st D:cember, 1961. As heratofore, this concession will be applicable to all residents, whether displac.d
or otherwise, of the Punjab State. : L i
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